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Rising 6th Grade Letter of Intent 

 
Dear Fifth-Grade Immersion Parents, 
 
In preparation for the 2018-2019 school year, we would like for you to confirm your intent to 
enroll your child as a rising 6th grader at Sullivan Middle School. RHSD is extremely excited to 
add 6th grade immersion next year, and this information will be used to confirm programming 
needs.   
 
Please note that you will still need to complete the online registration in the Spring.  
 
If you have additional questions regarding scheduling and programming, please go to the 
World Language website at https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/Page/6496.   
 
Sincerely, 

  
Delandris Jones, Coordinator 
World Languages and Dual Immersion 
 
 
 
 
 
Please complete the information below and return it to your child’s teacher by October 27th.  
 
___________________________________________ _________________________________________ 
 Student’s First Name     Student’s Last Name 
 
 
 
In which program is your child currently enrolled?  Please Circle Your Response.  
 
  French     Spanish 
 
 
Please indicate your enrollment plans. 
 
___ We are planning to enroll at Sullivan.   __ We are not planning to enroll at Sullivan. 

Department of World Language  


